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The Government introduced the Pupil Premium Grant in April 2011.  This grant, which is additional to main school funding, is seen by the government as the best way to address the current underlying inequalities between children eligible for free school meals (FSM) and their wealthier peers, by ensuring that funding to tackle disadvantage reaches the pupils who need it most.  The Pupil Premium is allocated to schools and is clearly identifiable. Schools can decide how the Pupil Premium is spent, since they are best placed to assess what additional provision should be made for the individual pupils within their responsibility.　 

At Ashton Vale Primary School we support all our pupils.  We do this by providing high quality classroom teaching supplemented by interventions to support vulnerable learners as and when required.  The School Leadership Team and Governing Body monitor the impact of all spending and interventions, including the Pupil Premium.
	Financial

year
	Pupil 

Premium 

Grant
	% of 

pupils 

on FSM
	Grant used to fund
	Cost
	Impact on attainment 
Could insert progress measure for FSM pupils in APS

	2012/13
	£27000
	12%
	Yr R support Speech & Language
	£4623
	

	
	
	
	Supported school trips & visits & music lessons
	£1200
	

	
	
	
	LSA extra IEP hours
	£7500


	

	
	
	
	Additional reading resources 
	£2000

	

	
	
	
	Springboard groups Y6
	£3750


	

	
	
	
	Numicon resources
	£2052


	

	
	
	
	Numicon groups
	£2360


	

	
	
	
	LSA support Yr5 & Yr6
	£3250

	

	
	
	
	Yr5 Writing project
	£265

	


